
 
 

Raymond School District Policy KLG 
 

RELATIONS WITH POLICE AUTHORITIES 
 
 

It is the policy of the Raymond School District to cooperate with law enforcement agencies to the extent 
necessary to protect the health, safety and welfare of students, staff and visitors to the school.  
 
The District may utilize a school resource officer and may collaborate with local law enforcement 
agencies to engage the use of a school resource officer.  In such situations, the Superintendent is 
authorized to develop and implement a memorandum of understanding with local law enforcement 
relative to the use of a school resource officer.  
 
Legal References 
RSA 186:11, XXXVII, School Resource Officers 
RSA 193-D:4, Written Report Required, Memorandum of Understanding 
 
Appendix JICD-R Memorandum of Understanding 
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